In case of reply, the
number and date of this
letter should be quoted.

Telephone: (0302) 664822 / 663246 / 664775



GHANA SCHOOL OF LAW P. O. Box GP-179 Accra - Ghana

Date	
Dute:	***************************************

PRESS RELEASE

TO:

ALL MEDIA HOUSES

RE:

GHANA SCHOOL OF LAW LECTURERS PASS VOTE OF NO CONFIDENCE

IN THE DIRECTOR OF LEGAL EDUCATION

The attention of the Academic Board of the Ghana School of Law has been drawn to publications in the media to the effect that a vote of no confidence in the Director of Legal Education was passed at the Academic Board meeting held on Thursday, 16th of January 2020.

Members of the Academic Board deny the false information being circulated in the media and dissociate themselves from same.

Indeed, the publications in the media are false, malicious, misleading, mischievous and in no way reflect the facts, deliberations and decisions taken at the said meeting by members of the Academic Board.

The general public and students of the Ghana School of Law are respectfully advised to ignore the said publications.

Signed

Secretary, Academic Board

Dated this 21st day of January 2020